March 2015

OCIATIO S IJ ⋖ S odlan ~ ш E O ₩ **≥** S ODLAND 0

Easter Egg Hunt

The annual Easter Egg Hunt is coming up. It will be held on Saturday, April 4 at 10:00 am in the park. This is for all homeowner's children and grandchildren up through age 12. It is a lot of fun to see the kids excited and the parents enjoying some refreshments. This is a great community event and one you'll not want to miss. Don't be late because the eggs go fast!

Wendi Barker has agreed to head it up this year and she will need a lot of people on her team. Ahead of time there will be eggs to stuff. The day of the hunt she will need a lot of folks to help with set up and clean up. The commitment is small and homeowners will receive a credit on their dues for their time. Please contact Wendi to let her know you will help out to make this a great time for the kids. Email her at wbarker@hotmail.com.



Swim Team Registration Coming Soon

Registration will begin soon for the High Woodlands Dolphins Summer Swim Team. High Woodlands Dolphins is a competitive swim team for children of all abilities. It's loads of fun and a great way to meet and spend time with other families in the neighborhood. The only requirement to join is that a child be able to swim the length of the pool (25 yards) without touching the bottom.

High Woodlands Dolphins swim as part of the Midlakes Swim League.



Practices will begin in mid-May during the evenings, Monday through Thursday. Once school is out, practices switch to the morning. Meets will take place in June and July. We swim as part of Division V of Midlakes, which means we swim only one meet per week. All practices and home swim meets take place at our neighborhood pool.

Swim team registration will begin in April. Look for more information to come on specific dates and registration fees on the swim team's website http://www.teamunify.com/Home.jsp?team=rechwdwa. You can also find a link to the swim team's website on the homeowner's website on the "Pool Info" tab.

If you have any questions, please contact Heather Clarke at hwdolphins@gmail.com

Pool Staff Applications

Application forms for pool staff are now available on the website.

Lifeguard

- Current Red Cross Lifeguard Certification
- Current CPR card
- Previous experience not required but preferred

Swim Instructor

- Current Red Cross Lifeguard Certification
- Current CPR card
- Completed Water Safety Instructor course
- Previous experience not required but preferred

Please return the application form to Crystal Lee by March 31st.



There are two open Board positions. If you would like to serve your community in a worthwhile way and be a part of making our neighborhood a great place to live then please consider filling a position. There is a monthly meeting to attend so the time commitment is not great, but the help is so much appreciated. Please contact any board member if you have questions or come to the next board meeting on April 13th at Robert Frost Library at 7:30 pm.

Community Picnic

Is there someone who is willing to organize the Community Picnic this year? It is typically in early to mid August. Sadly last year the event was cancelled because we did not have a volunteer. Please contact Crystal Lee crystal.ice1@gmail.com if you have questions or are interested in this role.

High Woodlands Homeowners
Association

PO Box 772

Kirkland, WA 98083

E-mail the board at:

board@highwoodlands.org

Board Members

Jim Eagan - President

jeagan2001@comcast.net 425-488-8426

OPEN - Vice President

David Lee - Treasurer

dwlee_@ msn.com 425-765-9174

Brian Calvery - Secretary

brian @ capro.org

Richard Kobylka - Park

markoblyka@comcast.net 425-488-3057

Ken Vogt - Pool

kensanvogt@yahoo.com 425-488-8859

OPEN - Architecture

Crystal Lee - Pool Manager

Crystal.ice1@gmail.com 425-806-9119

Pool Phone: 425-806-9119

WWW.HIGHWOODLANDS.ORG

The next board meeting is Monday, April 13th at 7:30 p.m. at Robert Frost Library